
 

 

 

WEST END CLEANING 
PROJECT 
About the Project 

Boodarie Contracting are contracted to BHP as a Pilbara Aboriginal 

Business on the West End Cleaning Project. As part of its dust 

mitigation plan BHP WAIO has been running a cleaning program in 

the West End of Port Hedland over the last five years and this 

Project is a continuation of the program. 

The program involves the scrubbing and pressure cleaning of 

various footpaths, walkways, walls, signs, playground equipment 

and street furniture within the West End and Don Rhodes Park. 

 
 

 
Fast Facts 

 

50% Local 

Indigenous Target 

 

Night Shift 

Operation 

 

APR 21 – MAR 23 
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PORT HEDLAND 

 

BOODARIE 

CONTRACTING 

7A Yanana Street 
Wedgefield, WA 6722 

www.boodariecontracting.com.au 

 (08) 9367 4122 
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